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LATEST BRIEFING DOCUMENT ON KEY INSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENTS
The latest in a series of regular updates aimed at keeping all staff informed about
the exciting range of initiatives taking place at Sussex as well as key institutional
issues.

Read more

 

WIDER ACTION NEEDED ON EXTREME TWITTER ACCOUNTS - SUSSEX
RESEARCH
Disrupting IS Twitter accounts can be effective, but research shows that wider
action is needed on other extreme accounts.

Read more

 

CUSTOMS UNION WOULD NOT PRODUCE 'FRICTIONLESS' TRADE,
EXPERTS SAY
Even if the UK and the EU negotiated a new customs union, this would not ensure
'frictionless' trade, according to the UK Trade Policy Observatory.

Read more

 

THREE NEW INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH PARTNERSHIPS AND NETWORK
FUND AWARDS MADE
Sussex Research and the International Office have made three awards under the
International Research Partnerships and Network Fund.

Read more

 

APPLY TO THE RESEARCHER-LED INITIATIVE FUND BY 31 OCTOBER
The Doctoral School's Researcher Development Team are currently accepting
applications to the Researcher-Led Initiative (RLI) fund.

Read more
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MATLAB SOFTWARE NOW AVAILABLE TO ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF
IT Services, the School of Engineering and Informatics and the School of
Mathematical and Physical Sciences have secured a site licence for Matlab.

Read more

 

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN
The weekly Staff Bulletin is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all
current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out
on 25 August.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E
internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.

 
SussexUniStaff on Twitter

Internal Communications team
 Communications and External Affairs

 Sussex House
 T (01273) (67)8888

 E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk
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